COPY.

ENCLOSURE. 27th August, 1935,

Dear Sir,
With reference to the case of the Steel Sailing Ship

"MOSHULU" built in 1904, which has been under survey &t Vancouver
for elassification with this Soclety, I think 1t well to enclose
herewith for your information a copy of the classing letter
which nas wen sent to the Surveyor today on the subject.
I am, Dear Sir,
Yours falthfully,

pro Secretary.

James French, E8Q.,
NEW gm.

Lloyd's Register
Foundation
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